
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOA Voice of the Village 

 

  Page 1 of 2  
 

 

 

August President’s Message Ken Litke  

I am pleased to report that our Event Coordinators continue to make good 
progress with offering more social events being available for signup over the 
next several months.   
 
At our July Monthly Social, over 150 attendees were treated to live music by Frog 
and Toad, a short presentation by David Berger from the Tellico Fishing Club, Jim 
Barton VP of Event Planning presented the many new upcoming social events 
being planned, plus some lucky attendees won some fabulous door prizes.    
 
So, if you haven’t been to an HOA Social lately, you’re really missing a great 

chance to socialize with your friends, learn about what’s coming up at your HOA, and listen to some great 
music.   
 
Speaking of an event that should not be missed, HOA’s August Monthly Social on Aug 10 has got to be on your 

calendar.   Following a short meeting highlighting upcoming Social Events, we will enjoy an evening of Music, 

Dancing (and optional Buffet) with some Great prizes for the best dressed Yacht / Island look!   Providing live 

music will be everybody’s favorite live band - AM Station! 
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We also will have an Italian Buffet for only $18 which includes meal, tip, and taxes).  
To enjoy the Buffet, you will need to register (in-advance) on TellicoLife.  The Buffet 
is optional for those that just want to attend the meeting and enjoy the music, but 
$18 is a great price for the Buffet so sign up now!    

So, round up your island/yacht apparel (or just come as you are) and prepare for an 
evening of fun!   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
In addition to the Monthly Socials and this Open Village Meeting, HOA has scheduled other social activities for 
August and beyond so please watch for and read the HOA Social Invite email.  Remember, all new events open 
up for sign-ups when the Social Invite emails are sent to HOA members – so if you see something you’d like to 
attend – don’t wait as events tend to fill up fast. 

 
Lastly, we have formed our HOA 2022 Nominating Committee to 
solicitate volunteers willing to serve next year for all positions.  If you are 
interested in serving on the BOD please email any member of the 
Committee: Mark Pantley (Chair), Ken Litke, Joe Bogardus, Bob Flaig, 
Linda Garza 
 
The Nominating Committee goal is to have a full slate of nominations to 
present to the HOA Board at their October meeting.   If you want to learn 

more about BOD positions and their responsibilities, simply click on this link to job specs.  
 
See you at an HOA event soon! 
 
Ken Litke   

  

http://www.hoatellicovillage.com/board-of-directors/

